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Greenpeace announcement tonight

18 October

In a social media post to supporters, Greenpeace New Zealand have stated that they
'have something to share at 9.30pm (NZ time) tonight'.

In a deliberately cryptic message on its Facebook page, the full message reads:

"We've got something big to share at 9:30pm TONIGHT. WATCH THIS SPACE" and
another reads "Be Part of the Generation that ends Oil".

It is not confirmed whether this will be a New Zealand or International stunt, but the
same message it being circulated in Australia and on the Greenpeace International sites
with respective time zones stated. What is known is that it relates to the Oil Industry

and indicates a reference to the 'Save the Arctic' campaign. The event will be




live-streamed via Facebook.
New Zealand based operations should be mindful of this information and

advise T+C as soon as possible of any events occurring this evening.
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